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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

I grew up in Montana and have spent many years in Idaho.  I want to preserve as much wild, untouched

wilderness as possible. We are facing an enormous decline in biodiversity globally and locally, and I feel that all

measures that can ensure the future health of our ecosystems should be taken. 

 

 

 

I have not explored the Great Burn, but have spent time in areas surrounding Missoula as well as the Lochsa.  It

is beautiful country that should be protected and conserved. 

 

 

 

I would like the entire Hoodoo Roadless Area to continue to be managed as a Recommended Wilderness. 

 

 

 

I oppose motorized access to all parts of the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Snowmobiles will bring noise pollution,

chemical pollution and a disruption of what has basically been a wildlife preserve for many years. 

 

 

 

I would like Cayuse Creek and Kelly Creek (and its forks) to be recognized as Wild and Scenic Rivers. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, I am grateful for the opportunity to voice my support for the continued

protection of The Great Burn.


